## West Amwell Township Agriculture Advisory Committee

## Re-Organization Meeting - May 6, 2021

Present: Heidi Tomenchok, Kyle Runkle, Betty Jane Hunt, Bill Kiriluk and Paul Hunt

Township Liaison present – Gary Hoyer

The West Amwell Township Agriculture Advisory Committee meeting was called to order on the above date at 7:00 pm

The minutes of October 1, 2020 were read and approved.

There was a discussion of SADC – Draft Soil Protection Standards. The Committee reviewed the document. It was agreed that the goals are very good. Even though we don't understand all of the details of the plan, as long as the goals are met, we have no objections. Members did question how the Basic Disturbance allowance of 8% was arrived at since this was so intricate to the rules of the plan. Betty Jane will send our response to the SADC.

Committee discussed the Township web site – there are several local farms missing that do have farm products available and some possibly needed to be updated. Paul will contact Boyd Hartpence, Terry Kennedy, Sue Stokes, Steve Walters, Steve Compton, and the Holcombe's. Betty Jane will contact Fulpers, Circle A, Northslope, and George Fisher. Gary will contact 8 Hands and Heidi will reach out to Dave Houser. It was agreed to add a note that anyone else having produce they would like to have listed, should contact Heidi.

The next meeting will be held on the 1<sup>st</sup> Thursday of October at 7pm.

Officer's - Paul Hunt, Secretary and Betty Jane Hunt, Chair

The meeting was adjourned at 7:50 pm.

Respectfully Submitted,

Paul Hunt